
  

    
  

  
  

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

28.05.2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The children have had a busy half term and have been learning lots. They have all settled 

back into school really well and are now ready for their last half term in Year 2 before they 

move onto Year 3. 

Over this half term in Maths we will be focusing on our times tables (x2, x5, x10), repeated 

addition, division and 3D shapes. In English, we will be looking at the book ‘Claude in the 

City’ and through this text we will be developing both our reading and writing skills.  

In our foundation subjects, we will be starting a number of new topics. We will be studying 

Geography and our topic will be ‘Made in Dagenham’, where we will be learning about the 

local area. In addition to this, we will be continuing our topic ‘Plants’ in Science. In RE the 

children will be learning about the different creation stories in different religions. In D&T, we 

will be designing and making our own vehicles. We would appreciate it if the children could 

bring in any clean cardboard boxes or cartons so that we can use these when we make the 

vehicles- these will be shared amongst the class.  

Please note that the swimming term for Year 2 pupils has now finished. Children will now 

have another PE session in place of swimming. Please send your child into school in their 

PE kit on both days.  

All children should have access to Times Tables Rock Stars, Bug Club and Purple Mash, so 

please remember to use these resources when at home. If you have any problems logging 

on to any of these resources, then please let your child’s class teacher know. Our Year 2 

email address is: year2@johnperry.bardaglea.org.uk if you need to contact us so that we 

can support you further.  

Once again thank you all for your support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Buckle, Miss Kemp, Mrs Rix and Mrs Bennett 

 

Year 2 Team 
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